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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘Parliament’, one of  

 the expert terms students 

 need to know for Civics.   

 

 Curiosity Contest Winners 

       Well done to everyone in 

 Attenborough—winners of 

 last term’s curiosity contest 

 and 150 House Points!  

 

 We Are Recruiting Now  

 We are delighted to 

 announce that we are 

 recruiting for a range of 

 teaching and non-teaching 

 roles for September 2020 

 and beyond. Click here for 

 details.  

 

 Beacon Champions Again  

 Congratulations to Beacon, 

 crowned House Point 

 Champions for a record-

 breaking third time in a row! 

 

  Suthers School on ITV   

 Suthers School students     

 will be in the news again  

 next week  as part of a 

 feature on WE Day. Don’t 

 miss the local news bulletins 

 on Wednesday 4 March. 

 

 Baby Sykes-Wood News      

Congratulations to Mr     

Sykes-Wood and his wife on 

the safe arrival of their baby 

boy on Saturday 15 Feb!  

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

Despite the deluge of the last couple of weeks, our new home is certainly look-

ing splendid with its brand new signage on show. We are immensely proud of 

the fact that even the building is starting to communicate something of the 

character within. As we move nearer to completion and the long-anticipated 

move, we will be inviting all parents and students to attend a special infor-

mation evening as well as providing an exclusive ‘first look’ opportunity for 

staff, parents, students and governors. Details to follow shortly so keep a look 

out for your exclusive invitation to what will prove to be a truly historic event.  

SUTHERS LOOKING SPLENDID IN THE RAIN  

OUR NEW YEAR 7 STUDENT COUNCILLORS  
Congratulations to Jade, Oliver, David and Kes-

tra, the newest members of The Suthers School 

Student Council. The newly-elected students will 

play an instrumental part in the ongoing devel-

opment of the school, including  the move to 

our brand new building. In the coming weeks, 

our student council will be involved in planning 

for the new catering offer, help host visitors and 

will have the chance to develop social action 

projects through our links with WE Schools.  

Well done to all who stood for election.  

SHARING A MILLION STORIES FOR WBD2020  
We kick-started our contribution to the ‘Share a 

Million Stories’ for World Book Day this week with  

a speed-dating story sharing activity that saw pupils 

in every  tutor group reading extracts from their 

favourite books and recounting their reasons for 

sharing. We’re at 250 story shares and counting!  


